

Stockholm, 17th March 2017

Mr. Jozsef Gayer Chair Hungary Water Partnership Etele út 59-61 1119 Budapest Hungary

gayer.jozsef@gmail.com

RE: Accreditation of GWP Hungary as "Country Water Partnership"

Dear Mr. Gayer,

It is with great pleasure that we have granted accreditation to GWP Hungary as a Country Water Partnership (CWP), the entity responsible for coordinating the action of GWP in your country.

Congratulations! I would like especially to commend your own valuable participation as instrumental in the establishment and operations of GWP Hungary. My congratulations are also extended to each and every GWP partner organization in Hungary, for their constructive work, their willingness to get organized and to coordinate their efforts through the creation of this common platform for vital water issues.

I trust that GWP partners in your country will contribute to the consolidation of GWP Hungary as a fully fledged Country Water Partnership and will consistently support the expansion of the GWP network. We also believe that a close integration between GWP Hungary and GWP Central & Eastern Europe will be extremely beneficial for the region as whole. As you may know, GWP Hungary is now entitled to use GWP's name and logo in accordance with the guidelines prescribed in GWPO's Graphical Policy, and we would appreciate it if you could liaise with GWP Central & Eastern Europe's Communication Officer to receive further information on this topic.

Kind regards,

Rudolph Cleveringa Executive Secretary Global Water Partnership

cc;

Mr. Tomasz Okruzsko, Regional Chair GWP Central & Eastern Europe Richard Müller, Regional Coordinator GWP Central & Eastern Europe Jacques Rey, Head of Network Operations GWPO Francois Brikké, Senior Network Officer GWP Central & Eastern Europe Steven Downey, Head of Communications GWPO Gergana Majercakova, Regional Communications Officer Central & Eastern Europe